
This Spring, service changes will reflect the following to support ridership
across the system:

·
Continue to preserve access and quality of service for transit critical

communities;

·
Provide sufficient service for returning riders and increased

travel;

·
Accommodate riders who are returning to in-person school or

work;

·

Support new travel patterns and behaviors.

Bus service changes will be effective on

Sunday, March 13th

2022, and the new schedules will
be posted in early March. For more information about Bus, Subway, Commuter Rail and Ferry
service changes in the Spring, please visit:

www.mbta.com/servicechanges.

To share more information, we will be holding a Spring 2022 service changes public meeting on

Tuesday, March 1st

at 6:00pm. You can
register the meeting
here
or visit mbta.com/events

.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach me out.

Thank you for your time!

http://www.mbta.com/servicechanges
https://www.mbta.com/events/2022-03-01/public-meeting-spring-2022-service-changes-virtual
https://www.mbta.com/events


Please feel free to forward this email to your constituents or members.

Best Regards,

Terrie Chan | Community Liaison | MBTA

10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA, 02116

Phone: 617-645-0614 | Email: tchan2@mbta.com


